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REQUEST FOR PROPOSALS -INFORMATIONAL UPDATE 1
SECURITY SERVICES FOR VARIOUS PUBLIC WORKS FIELD LOCATIONS
(2018-PA026)

Please take notice, the Proposers' Conference for Security Services for Various
Public Works Field Locations (2018-PA026) has been canceled and rescheduled due
to the Board of Supervisors passing a motion declaring Wednesday, December 5, 2018,
as a National Day of Mourning and effectively closing all non-emergency County offices
and agencies, in honor and recognition of the passing of President George H.W. Bush.

As a result, the Proposers' Conference has been rescheduled for Tuesday,
December 18, 2018, at 1:30 p.m. at Public Works Headquarters, 900 South Fremont
Avenue, Alhambra, California 91803, in Conference Room C. ATTENDANCE BY THE
PROPOSER OR AN AUTHORIZED REPRESENTATIVE AT THE CONFERENCE IS
MANDATORY.

The deadline to submit proposals is revised to Wednesday, January 9, 2019, at
5:30 p.m. Please direct your questions in writing to Mr. Danny Medina at (626) 458-4080
or Ms. Ani Karapetyan at (626) 458-4050, Monday through Thursday, 7 a.m. to 5:30 p.m.

Please note that all addenda and informational updates will be posted at
http://dpw.lacounty.qov/brcd/servicecontracts/. Please check the website frequently for
any changes to this solicitation.
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Follow us on Twitter:

We encourage you to follow us on Twitter @LACoPublicWorks for more information on
Public Works and instant updates on contracting opportunities and solicitations.

Very truly yours,

MARK PESTRELLA
Director of Public Works

JOSE M. QUEVEDO
Assistant Deputy Director
Business Relations and Contracts Division


